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Robert Myles Responds to Concerns from Greenfield Park Citizens 

Longueuil, October 20, 2021 — Greenfield Park Borough President Robert Myles and his 

Borough Council colleagues Peter Doonan and Wade Wilson respond to growing concerns 

from their citizens about maintaining Greenfield Park's distinct character. They reiterate 

that with them, the bilingual status will never be questioned. They invite citizens to vote 

for Longueuil Citizen - Équipe Jean-Marc Léveillé to ensure respect for the rights of 

Greenfield Park. 

“It’s clear that the position of some of our opponents worries a lot of our fellow citizens 

in Greenfield Park, and it raises questions about their real intentions. I want to assure 

everyone that as long as we are elected, we will continue to defend the bilingual status 

of Greenfield Park as we have always done. In our opinion, Jean-Marc Léveillé is the only 

candidate for Mayor who clearly recognizes the distinct identity of Greenfield Park. An 

idea shared by francophones, anglophones and allophones of the Borough. Why change 

a formula which works well, and which makes the richness of our city?” - Robert Myles. 

“With Robert Myles, Peter Doonan and Wade Wilson, the citizens of Greenfield Park can 

sleep soundly. They have been involved in all the struggles of their community and, 

despite the sometimes difficult political context, they never gave in. Should I be elected 

Mayor, I will rely on their intimate knowledge of Greenfield Park for decisions that affect 

their citizens. The centralizing approach of the last few years was a big mistake in my 

opinion. On the contrary, I am convinced that the boroughs must be given a place in 
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